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Submitted by: Kenai River Professional Guides Association 

Regarding Proposals #186, #187, #188 

These proposals are for adoption of a series of more restrictive gear restrictions 

while fishing in the Kenai River (barbless hooks, single hooks, etc.) 

KRPGA is opposed to these proposals for the following reasons: 

• Increased regulatory complexity is not necessary. 

• This regulation would unnecessarily limit ADF&G's management authority. 


